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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


February 2023                                            
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Thank you all so much for your generous donations for the earthquake appeal; we raised a fantastic sum of £181. School have matched what you and your children donated and we have sent off £362 to the appeal.
The children in Class 2 and 3 all enjoyed their Islamic workshop sessions last week and it was nice to see them and the children from Boltons getting on so well together.

Class 2 and 3 also took part in a water workshop and again were interested and learnt a lot about the importance of water in our lives. 

Class 2 had a very enjoyable and informative day at Tullie House where they got to handle artefacts and find out more about life in Ancient Egyptian times. They were very well behaved and it was a pleasure to spend the day with them.

Class1 have also been busy; Mrs Stephenson’s class visited the fire station in Workington and also had a visit from an ambulance crew as part of their topic, People Who Help Us. Miss Butlers class went along to Broughton Moor School and took part in a Chinese New Year day with children from other local schools and later this week they are off to Wreay School for a dance festival. Miss Butler’s class will also be taking part in a road safety drama workshop on Thursday of this week.

Years 2- 6 are going to the Sands Centre in Carlisle on Friday of this week to see the Demon Dentist.

I think after all of the activities this week the children will all be ready for their half term break.

When we come back after half term it will be World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March and children may come to school dressed as a favourite book character if they wish. Could all children please bring in on the day a light-coloured pillow case, so that they can decorate these with fabric crayons and turn them into a reading pillow, with pictures of book characters, to use at home
We will be asking the children what they would like to do for Red Nose Day this year and will let you know when they have decided.

On Friday 31st March we will be holding an Easter assembly at 1:30pm and all family members are welcome to attend this-the children may go home when this has finished.

Finally, I hope you all have an enjoyable half term with your families.
Kind Regards,
Amanda Pitcher
	Dates for Your Diary


Friday 17th                                                                   Break for Half Term at end of day

Monday 27th February                                                School Re-opens
Thursday 2nd March                                                    World Book Day 
Friday 17th March                                                        Red Nose Day

Friday 31st March                                                        Easter assembly 1:30pm

Friday 31st March                                                        Break up for Easter

Monday 17th April                                                       School re-opens                                               

